
 

 

5 September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Homework Club 

I hope your child has settled well into the new school year. Homework is a key part of school life AND we 

would like to offer as much support as possible to the students. We are aware that study at home can 

sometimes be difficult or inconvenient on school nights, and therefore homework club will be available again 

this year. 

Students who require help to understand homework tasks or who need some assistance getting started are 

strongly encouraged to attend. Students will be able to study after school in a quiet environment with access 

to computers and books. 

There is no need to sign up or stay for the full hour, students can just drop in when they need a place to work.  

The club will run from Monday to Thursday after school 3-4pm in the library. It will be supervised by a member 

of staff and starts on Wednesday 6 September. 

Alternatively, students can complete homework at lunchtimes in the library or the Hub. 

If you have any queries or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ed Slingsby 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
Soham Village College 
eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk 
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